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30 January 2025 
 
Dear Family,  
 

Removal of EduLink 
 

I am writing to inform you that EduLink will no longer be available from Saturday, 8 February, and 
all services provided through this platform will be discontinued.  
 
You must have logged into Arbor before this date to continue to receive all key information about 
your child and their education. From Monday 10 February, all communications will be via Arbor 
either as a notification in the app, or an email.  The Arbor app allows you to access the following:   
 

• Parents' Evening information and bookings: Schedule and manage appointments with 
teachers to discuss your child's progress and any concerns you may have.   

• Exam timetables: Keep track of upcoming exams and ensure your child is well-prepared.   
• School letters and reports: Receive and review important documents, updates, and your 

child's academic reports.   
• Important messages: Most academy communications to you will now be through the app.  

  
If you have any questions or require assistance in signing up for Arbor, then please do not hesitate 
to contact the Academy on 01384 987973.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
S Fletcher 

 
Mr S Fletcher 
Assistant Principal 


